Stephanie Hesford

49

From:

Maureen Ackerley 🖣

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 6:52 PM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Greyhound Racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

The whole Greyhound industry should be banned. It evil and cruel. How anyone can say its an enjoyable sport is beyond me!! These poor dogs are subject to brutality if they dont win. Also the use of live bait such as rabbits possums and even stolen cats from loving homes! IT MUST BE BANNED NOW!!!

Sincerely,

Maureen Ackerley

South Hobart, TAS 7004